
Josh: 

I write to you and the Selectboard for the Town of Richmond regarding the 

reappointment of Roger Pederson to the DRB in Richmond. 

Roger has proven to be an outstanding participant and member of the DRB.  His 

background gives him great insight to the applications brought before the 

DRB.  He has been a great asset to our deliberations. 

I strongly support his reappointment and hope the Selectboard will see fit to give 

him another term as a member of the Richmond DRB. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

David Sunshine 

Chairperson Richmond DRB 

 


